
NOTICE OF FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT 
 
 

Fort Polk has completed an Environmental Assessment (EA) for the Elimination of 
Trespass Horses at Fort Polk, Louisiana, and determined that the selection of any of the 
proposed COAs would have no significant impact on the environment.  The EA and 
Finding of No Significant Impact are available online at http://www.jrtc-
polk.army.mil/trespass_horses.html and copies are also available at the following 
libraries: 
 
Beauregard Parish Library, 205 South Washington Avenue, DeRidder;  
Rapides Parish Library, 411 Washington Street, Alexandria;  
Vernon Parish Library, 1401 Nolan Trace, Leesville; and  
Sabine Parish Library, 705 W. Main Street, Many. 
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